
6/12/2024 
 
IAEM-USA Region 1 NH State Representative Position  
 
To Whom it May Concern,  
 
I am writing to formally announce my candidacy for the position of IAEM-USA Region 1 New 
Hampshire State Representative. Over the past year, I have had the privilege of serving in this role, 
and I am eager to continue my commitment to advancing emergency management initiatives within 
our region. 
 
With over a decade of experience in Public Safety & Emergency Preparedness, I have held roles in 
Higher Education, Healthcare, and the Public Sector, which has allowed me to have insight across 
multiple sectors and make connections among disciplines. In my current position serving as the 
Director of Emergency Management at the Conference of Boston Teaching Hospitals, I coordinate 
area-wide hospital preparedness and emergency response. Additionally, I manage all phases of 
emergency management, ensuring effective incident response among hospitals and agencies. In 
my role as Deputy Director at the Plaistow Office of Emergency Management, I oversee risk and 
hazard mitigation, emergency planning, and community response coordination. Additionally, I have 
extensive experience as a Firefighter and EMT, enhancing my hands-on emergency response skills. 
My tenure as Regulatory Compliance Manager and Assistant Safety Officer at Lahey Hospital and 
Medical Center further solidified my expertise in regulatory compliance and life safety standards. 
These experiences have equipped me with a comprehensive understanding of emergency 
management, incident response, and strategic planning, which allows me to be a resource to all 
the members of IAEM Region 1.  
 
Over the past several months as the New Hampshire State Representative for IAEM Region 1, I have 
worked to enhance the Emergency Management Profession in the State of New Hampshire, 
advocating for increased membership, enhanced legislative activity, and professional 
development opportunities. Additionally, working with a team from the Region, we were able to 
hold a Region 1 Conference, with Participation for all sectors and all areas of the Region. If re-
elected to the New Hampshire State Representative Position, I intend to continue these items, 
while continuing to advocate at the local, state, and federal level for the Emergency Management 
Profession.  
 
Thank you for considering my candidacy. I look forward to the opportunity to further serve IAEM-
USA Region 1 and to continue working with all of you to enhance our region. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Patrick Kiley 
IAEM-USA Region 1 
New Hampshire State Representative 


